
Acorn, Week of
January 6th



Important Dates
1/14 Finance Meeting 4:15pm
1/14 Facilities Meeting MOVED to the 28th
1/16 RESCHEDULED WINTER CONCERT
1/20 School Closed/Holiday
1/21 Charter Council Meeting 6pm
1/22 Cal Skate Night Fundraiser 6pm
1/28 Donuts with the Director
1/28 Facilities Meeting 6:30pm
2/14 School Closed/Holiday (ELOP Offered)
2/17 School Closed/Holiday

 

From the Director
Happy New Year! We are back to school and warming up our brains and bodies. We are
taking time to remember the virtues and school rules. Please take some time this week

and next to review the virtues with the children.
: hold reverence, have courage, build friendships, seek wisdom, and show compassion.
If these are a lot to remember, kindness, safety, and fair play will go a long way. We are

remembering how we do school.

The facility's work continues. The architect was on site this week and will be here again
next week. The Facilities meeting was moved to January 28th.

This is a reminder that the Winter Concert is next Thursday, the 16th, at 6 p.m. Thank
you, Parent Council, especially Ashley, for your support and flexibility in providing food

again.

Our final great news a new 6th grade teacher has been hired. Emma Todd, who knows
her Waldorf and has been connected to the Blue Oak Community for several years, will

take on and move forward with the 6th-grade class. Welcome Emma!

Enough for now. See you Thursday at the concert..

With Gratitude,
Susan Domenighini

With joy, we greet the morning sun, Who shines with love on everyone, Who shines in
the sky, on the land and sea, And who fills me with light When he shines on me. 

 



Food Pantry Donations
We need some donations to stock up our food pantry!
Often, pantries have a low point after the holidays. Please
fill it up!

Pasta, Marinara, Cereal, Kid Friendly Snacks, Top Ramen are
all favorites!

 

Rescheduled Winter Concert
The Winter concert is next Thursday! It will be heavy on holiday music, but at least it is
in winter! Could this be a good change for the future?

 



Donuts with the Director
Topic: New Year, New Site- Updates on the Meriam Park Project
Join us after drop-off on January 28th.
Ask Questions, Get Answers.

 

Cal Skate Night
The next Cal Skate night is Wednesday, January 22nd!

$11 per person includes quad skate rental



 

Poster Contest!
Miss Joan is hosting a Poster contest!

The theme of the poster contest is school expectations with examples (only five) and
the five virtues of our school with examples. Students can draw, write etc and create
their own poster. 

Each grade level will be judged by a panel of staff (TBD). 
The first place winner will have their poster laminated and posted around the school. 
The second place winner (providing the teacher agrees) has their poster laminated and
hung in the classroom for the rest of the year. 




